
 

Stepper-ettes October 2018 
 

We are off to a great start this fall!  It has been such a joy to meet new students and 

see our returning friends as well.  We are so lucky at Stepper-ettes.  All of our 

instructors have been members of World Championship teams.  They are amazing role 

models and know what it takes to succeed. 
 

Upcoming Events 

During the month of October students will have fun in class learning Halloween 

routines.  

On Thursday, October 25
th
, Monday, October 29

th
 and Tuesday, October 30

th
, Students 

will present what they have learned to parents during their regular class times.  

Halloween costumes may be worn.   
 

Class Information 

Add tumbling, ballet, cheerleading or hip hop to your current class for just $30 per 

month! 
 

Stepper-ette costume deposits 

During the month of October, all students will be measured for costumes.  A $30 

deposit will be due October 18th.  Checks to Stepper-ettes.  If your student is in Hip 

Hop, Ballet, Pre-Comp, Competition Team, or National Team- please submit a $60 

deposit to cover multiple costumes.   
 

Tuition Information 

Tuition is due by the 10th of each month.  After the 10th at $20 late charge will be 

assessed.  Tuition envelopes are sent home the last lesson of each month to be 

returned at the first lesson of the following month.  There is a drop box just  

inside the main entrance.    Checks should be written to Stepper-ettes.   

You may also mail your tuition to 11730 Peel Circle LaVista, NE  68128 
 

Stepper-ette News 

 Friday night Lights- We have numerous Stepper-ette team members  

twirling at their high schools across the metro area.  It is a very exciting 

football season!  Be sure to keep your eye out for twirlers at games  

and events.   

 Mark your calendar for “Breakfast with Santa” and holiday boutique  

at the Steppe Center!  It will be held on December 15th.  It will be a  

fun family event!   

 Book your holiday parties now at the Steppe Center.   

There is a discount for Stepper-ette families.  Call Ryan at 402-669-2304 
 

Stepper-ette Store and Snack Shop 
The snack shop and store is now open.  New items will be added weekly.   

Plan to do your Christmas shopping early!  Store hours are from 5:00-7:00pm  

on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 
 

 

Important 

October Dates 

 

October 10th 

Reach for the 

Stars entry 

deadline 
(Pre Comp, 

Competition and 

National Team) 

 

October 18h 

Costume Deposits 

Due 

 

Wednesday 

October 31 

Halloween 

Studio Closed 

 

Studio phone: 

402-592-4545 

 

Website and 

online 

registration: 

www.stepperette 

studios.com 

http://www.stepperette/

